
 FOUNDATION NEWSLETTER

Hello Foundation Friends,
It's time to ramp up for the holiday season. Things are going
to get hectic and busy for everyone but there are many
exciting things coming up that are great community events.
If any families, organizations, groups, churches, or businesses
want to have a display at the Lights in the Park in
Williamsport, you will find the info below of how to sign up.
There is a Holiday Bazaar at Williamsport Christian Church
tomorrow, Pine Village Elementary is hosting their carnival
tomorrow night, Judyville Church has their Toy Fundraiser
Dinner on the 16th. Then in December, Illiana Antique
Power is hosting their Christmas in the Village on December
6th and 7th. The Town of Williamsport will have a Christmas
Parade on December 7th at 6:00pm. Also, during this busy
time, our scholarship application is open from now until
January 18th. 

Enjoy the holiday season!
Michele Stucky
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Visit our 
website!
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RECENT GRANTS

The Warren County Community Foundation awarded a grant

to highlight the hard work that has been going on at

Potawatomi Springs. Beverly Morgan has spearheaded a team

of volunteers from locals to community workers to spruce up

the area. It is looking really great and we are excited to provide

a grant for $5,950 for a mural and educational signage. More

work will continue this fall, and the mural will take place in

the spring. We will have another article once the project is

complete.  

COMMUNITY GRANT AWARDED TO
POTAWATOMI SPRINGS
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A Better Way Food Co-Op has many current needs! We

asked the Co-Op,    " What are some of your most needed

items?" They came up with a list of the six items they could

really use right now. If you pick some of these items up for

the Co-Op and can't drop them off at the Co-Op during

their open hours, you can drop them off at the Foundation.

You can call 765-764-1501 to make sure someone will be at

the office for your drop-off. Thank you!

NEWS & UPDATES
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Almost all of the projects have been completed from the Too Small to Fail
Grant from the Clinton Foundation. This grant, focused on early childhood

literacy brought several neat projects to the county. Now we want families to
go out and enjoy them. Children can earn an "I conquered the Too Small to

Fail Trail" t-shirt by going to all of the places in the map below. Take a photo
of the child at each location and show the photos at the coffee shop to claim
the shirt! Several locations have a free book for the child including the boat

launch, Fleming Woods County Park, Cicott County Park, the Health
Department, State Line City town hall, and the Pine Village Caboose. There
are plenty more books to restock the little libraries when the free books are

taken. Call 765-764-1501 with any questions.

CONQUER THE TOO SMALL TO FAIL TRAIL
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Enjoy a delicious drink and donate to a wonderful cause!  
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SAVE THE DATE 
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Open Enrollment Period for the Marketplace has

begun! It will be open from November 1st

through January 15th. Anyone interested in

enrolling will need to do so during this period.

Anyone currently with a Marketplace plan will

also need to re-enroll for the 2025 plan year!
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